
CITY-WIDE RUMMAGE SALE
MAY 10TH – 11TH 2024

Name:_____________________________________________________________

Address:___________________________________________________________

Phone:____________________________________________________________

Days you will hold your rummage sale:

o Friday

o Saturday

o Both
Applications are due no later than 4:30 p.m. on Friday, April 26, 2024.  Please mail to:  
City of Schofield 351 Alderson Street Schofield, WI 54476 or email to:  
lquinn@cityofschofield.org  
A map of the all the rummage sales being held will be available Friday, May 3, 2024 at 
City Hall, City of Schofield Facebook page and on our website cityofschofield.org.  You 
are responsible for your own advertisement if you so choose.

Should there be a cancellation please contact City Hall at 715-359-5230.

Disclaimer
This service is provided at a “no cost” basis.  The city specifically disclaims any and all 
liability for any claims or damages that may result from the city-wide rummage sale.




